Dear Prof. Snežana Gojković
Thank you very much for your letter of 23 November 2017 with regard to our manuscript, entitled:
Signal ampliﬁcation for sumatriptan sensing based on polymeric surface decorated with Cu nanoparticles
together with the very useful and instructive reviewer's comments. I would like to inform you that we revised the manuscript according to the reviewer comments. I am, herewith, sending our revised manuscript as attached file and I believe the manuscript has been improved satisfactorily and hope it will be accepted for publication in “Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society”.  
The point by point responses to reviewers’ comments are listed below: 
Reviewer B:
1- The grammatical errors and typo mistakes were corrected. 
2- Baselines were included in Figures.
3- Figure 7 (Differential pulse voltammograms of the Cu NPs/P-Mel/GCE (Cu-nanoparticles/poly-melamine/glassy carbon electrode) at the different (A) deposition potential and (B) deposition time ....) was omitted to reduce the total number of figures (Page 12).
All changes were highlighted in “red” in the revised manuscript. 

 Best Regards 

Dr. Ghasem Karim-Nezhad 
